10/2/2024

Good morning!
Please pause for a moment of silence.
Please stand for the pledge.
e Lunch Menu: Sloppy Joe W/bun, Fries,Sweet Potato Fries, Baked Beans

e Students - Signed flu vaccination consent forms must be turned in to your homeroom
teacher by tomorrow, October 3.

e Students - It is not appropriate to wear pajamas to school. Any student who wears
pajamas to school is in violation of the school dress code.

e Students who have birthdays over Fall Break and expect to take their Driver’s permit
exam need to request their attendance certificate by today. Those permits will be handed
out on Friday. You may request your certificate by emailing Ms McWhorter in the
attendance office. There will not be anyone available to validate certificates during Fall
Break. You must meet all the requirements to receive your certificate.

e Please remember that every absence must be excused. Excuse notes for absences
are to be placed in the black mailbox outside the cafeteria. There is a slot in the top of the

box to slide notes into. _Friday is the deadline to turn in excuses for September. After
Friday absences will remain unexcused and could lead to Truancy Actions.

e This announcement is for teachers - We will have 3 insurance reps here at CCRA this
tomorrow, October 3 for that 1 day only. All teachers are to go on their planning period. All other
staff just need to see them when they can. The 3 reps will be located in the following places. One
will be in Elam’s room beside Mrs. Ferrell’s office, one rep will be in the newer wellness room
(across from the old wellness room ) and the 3rd rep will be in room 327A around the corner.
Central office said everyone needs to see them. Contact Gale Kemp if you have any questions.

e Students: If you received an Angel Tree form, it is due back tomorrow! These can be placed
in the box outside the cafeteria or turned into the front office.

Happy Birthday to Samantha Johnson, Isabella Lacertosa, Belen Ortiz &
Benton Stephens-Albert!

Thought of the day:

There is no shortcut to success, so keep trying and keep believing.”



Have a Watchful Wednesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



